
 
 
 

 
Trading Hub Europe GmbH was established on 1 June 2021 by the network operators bayernets GmbH, Fluxys TENP GmbH, GASCADE  
Gastransport GmbH, Gastransport Nord GmbH, Gasunie Deutschland Transport Services GmbH, GRTgaz Deutschland GmbH, Nowega  
GmbH, ONTRAS Gastransport GmbH, Open Grid Europe GmbH, terranets bw GmbH and Thyssengas GmbH. The high-pressure pipeline  
system in Trading Hub Europe’s nationwide market area has a total length of some 40,000 km and connects more than 700  
downstream networks. The market area manager’s responsibilities include balancing group management, operation of the virtual  
trading point and the procurement of balancing gas. Thus, Trading Hub Europe ensures the operation of the joint market area and  
makes an important contribution to the security of natural gas supplies in Germany and Europe.  Your contact  Trading Hub Europe 
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PRESS RELEASE 

THE to restructure management as of July 2024 
Berlin/Ratingen, February 14, 2024. Trading Hub Europe GmbH (THE) will make changes 
to its management effective July 1, 2024. Dr. Thomas Becker and Jörg Ehmke will step 
down from THE's management at this time. 
 
Dr. Thomas Becker will become part of the management of THE shareholder Thyssengas. 
Jörg Ehmke will henceforth collaborate with the consulting firm BET as an advisor in the 
energy sector. Torsten Frank and Dr. Sebastian Kemper will continue their roles as 
managing directors of THE. 
 
THE was formed in 2021 through the merger of the former companies GASPOOL and 
NetConnect Germany. Jörg Ehmke had previously served for several years as managing 
director of GASPOOL, while Dr. Thomas Becker had been managing director of 
NetConnect Germany. 
 
"The shareholders of THE express their gratitude to Thomas Becker and Jörg Ehmke for 
their outstanding work, wish them much success in their new roles, and look forward to 
the continuation of the trusted collaboration with Sebastian Kemper and Torsten Frank," 
explains Dr. Thomas Gößmann on behalf of the shareholders of THE. 
 
"We are pleased that, following the merger to form THE, we were able to collectively 
manage and handle the rebuilding of the company, as well as the new responsibilities 
assumed by THE since 2022 in relation to security of supply. We are losing two 
competent and highly esteemed colleagues who have significantly shaped the 
development of THE," add Torsten Frank and Dr. Sebastian Kemper. 
 
For the latest information about the company, please visit our website at 
www.tradinghub.eu. 
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